Republic of the Philippines
Office of the Presgident
Philippine Sports Commission

BAGONCG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF PRE-BID CONFERENCE
Supply and Delivery of Customized Corporate Giveaways for Public Communications Ofice

This NOTICE is hereby POSTPONING the scheduled Pre-Bid Conference on
20 March 2025 for the project, “Supply and Delivery of Customized
Corporate Giveaways for Public Communications Office” under Bid
Reference Number PSC-BAC-007-2025.

The aforementioned activity is postponed due to unavailability and absence
of required quorum. This postponement consequently reschedules the
proceeding activities. Further, please notify that the new schedule of Pre-Bid
Conference will commence on Friday, 21 March 2025.

In view of the foregoing, a Supplemental Bid B/ulletin for the new schedule of
the Submission and Opening of Bids shall be published after the conduct of
Pre-Bid Conference.

For more information, you may contact the BAC Secretariat at
bacapsc.gov.ph.

Thank you.

DIR. PAULO ISCO C. TATAD
Chairperson, Bid d Awards Committee

Administration Building, Rizal Memorial Sports Complex, P. Ocampo Sr. St., Malate, Manila
Telephone: 8525-0808 / 8524-4408 / 8524-4336 / B523-6055 / 8525-2075 / 8521-2364 / 8523-9831 / 8400-1864



